
Reproduced from the Collections of the Manuscript Division, Library of Congres;

July 16, 1970

Mrs. Geraldine Robinson
P.O. Box D
Albion, N.Y. 14411

Dear Jerry:

I did not receive your letter dated July 4th but I
have received your letter dated July 9th. I would
like you to send the transcript to the NAACP's office
immediately by airmail.. They will pay the delivery
fee involved since this is in connection with the
Martin Sostre case.

Have you received the $10. which Barbard Morris was
to have forwarded to you. You may not have heard from
Martin because of the fact that he has been working on
a habeas corpus petition. 'I have not heard from him
for over a week and a half however, in my next letter
to him, I will mention that you have been writing him.

I hope that your hands are not bothering you too much
and please let me know about any developments as to
your parole. I look forward to hearing from you
soon.

Sincerely,

Joan Franklin
Attorney
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